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The public is hereby informed that, for health security reasons and in order to avoid gatherings of the public on the premises of the Commission, all cases already scheduled are postponed until further notice.
Cases will be rescheduled in line with established precautionary measures and all concerned will be informed about the rescheduled cases by post.
Complaints can continue to be lodged through the website of the Commission on http://eoc.govmu.org.
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